
Sagebrush Quilters Guild 
Meeting Minutes 

February 26, 2018 
 
Minutes Sagebrush Quilt Guild February 26th 2018 
 
Call to Order: 7:05 pm by President Lorraine B. 
 
President’s Remarks: Please be aware that the Festival of Performing Arts is taking place in our 
building, please be mindful of loud noise and strangers.  There are two quilt shows coming up, 
one in Langley and the other in Penticton. Please refer to the last e-blast and web site for dates 
and locations of these shows. 
 
Treasurer: See Monica W. for current bank balance 
 
Membership: 33 Members present. 1 Birthday Month member in attendance, Happy Birthday 
Marnie. 
 
Library: No Report 
 
Hospitality: Need more March spaces filled 
 
Community Projects: Jeri read a thank-you card from a very appreciative quilt recipient. To 
date Jeri has taken 70 quilts to the cancer ward at RIH and has also taken 30 quilts to the 
women’s shelter. Our donation block is still the heart block, see Jeri for pattern. 
 
Workshop and Quilt till You Wilts:  8 members completed the Rozy clutch taught by Linda 
K.  A huge thank-you to Linda, her quilting knowledge and her support of our guild is greatly 
appreciated. We are very lucky to have Linda as a guild member. The next Quilt till You Wilt is 
Saturday April 14th where a mini workshop in Pojagi will be held, a $10.00 kit fee applies to this 
workshop. Please see Joy or Doffy, to sign up for this workshop. Non workshop members are 
still welcome to attend. More information will come out closer to date. 
 
See Web Page for information regarding the Wednesday and Friday “Quilt In’s and Quilt 
Outs” 
 
Retreat: Registration and payment is due. 16 persons are registered to attend 
 
Other Notes: Doreen F. is looking for 20 in. binding pieces for a challenge project. 
Monica is still accepting quilts to be judged by Dianne J.  
 
Guest Speaker Katja Marek gave a very informative presentation recapping her journey in 
completing her new book Distinctive Dresdens. Most of her projects were present for viewing 
and Katja also offered us many tips and suggestions for success in completing our own projects. 
Katja invites all of us to view her web page, visit her shop and join in her latest Quilt-Along 
using Distinctive Dresdens. 
  
Coffee Break 
Show and Tell 
Adjournment: 8:30pm 
 


